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Kari Hanselman

From: FONOM Office/ Bureau de FONOM <fonom.info@gmail.com>
Sent: May 22, 2024 9:49 AM
Subject: Keeping Energy Costs Down Act
Attachments: Phase Two Letter of Comment  - EB-2024-0111 .pdf

Good Morning                   Please share with Council and Senior Management 
 
 

Attached is the draft letter of comment, a document of significant importance that the FONOM 
Executive urges the Council to consider adopting. 

  

The letter includes themes of access to affordable energy, the importance of affordable energy for 
growth, and a measured energy transition – similar to the themes that Enbridge brought forward for 
Phase One and in deputations from various municipal perspectives for the Keeping Energy Costs 
Down Act. Our suggestion to municipalities is to provide a comment letter so the critical issues are 
included on the record and in your impactful voice. 

  

Allow me to guide you through the process of submitting a Letter of Comment to the OEB. The 
attached PDF of the Procedural Order provides detailed instructions. 

PO 1_EGI_Rebasing_Phase 2_20240426.PDF 

Here are a few critical points for submitting a letter: 

• Please quote file number, EB-2024-0111 for all materials filed and submit them in 
searchable/unrestricted PDF format with a digital signature through the OEB’s online filing portal. 

• Filings should clearly state the sender’s name, postal address, telephone number and e-mail 
address. 

If you have any follow-up questions, please contact Kristen at 807-252-
8417 or Kristen.Oliver@enbridge.com, and she will respond as soon as possible. 

  

Thank you again for your time and for bringing this to your Council. 

Please let me know if you wish me to send you a WORD version of the Letter.  
 
 
Talk soon, Mac. 
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Mac Bain 
Executive Director  
The Federation of Northern Ontario Municipalities  
615 Hardy Street    North Bay, ON, P1B 8S2   
Ph. 705-498-9510 
 
 


